Penn West Conference
Committee On Ministry Report
2022-2023
Last Oct. 24 & 25 we held our Conference Pastor's Retreat
at Antiochian Village with Meredith Hutchinson and Joe Hedden
leading the sessions on "The New Normal;Integrating Spiritual

Practices."

The retreat was attended by 20 some clergy.
Our Committee authorized the Pittsburgh Association to go

ahead with a 5 way covenant to make way for an Ordainable Call.

Work on a new Church Manual for Ministry will eventually
be forthcoming from our denomination .
David continues to keep us updated on the Keystone Conversations
of the 4 Pa. Conferences talking about working together in the
future.
This year's Continuing Edu./Ethics Training was held thro
March on Departure/RetirementBoundaries led by Tara Barber from MESA.
Our Penn West Academy is presently [as of this writing] searching
and advertising for 2 new professors:1l for Worship and preaching and
1 for Church History.
Again, we can't thank David enough for his untiring and excellent

leadership for our Committee!
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Chair.



